

CHRISTCHURCH INFANT SCHOOL

PTFA NEWSLETTER

Fundraising to keep our children smiling



COULD YOU HELP?



SUMMER FAIR SAT Ist JULY

at the new time of llam-1.30pm

We hope you're all looking forward to this year's Summer Fair at the new time of 11am - 1.30pm, where there will be stalls, games, food and fun for the children to enjoy. Any help in setting up the Fair, or running a stall

or helping to clear away at the end would be <u>hugely</u> appreciated. Please email us or talk to the PTFA reps in the playground if you can help. Thank you!

BBQ Volunteers

We desperately need a couple more people to help out with serving the food on the BBQ at the Fair. Please, if you can help, speak to Trudi McDonald or email ptfa@christchurchinf.dorset. sch.uk. Thank you.

Business contacts?

If any parents or families have business contacts who might be able to kindly sponsor a stall, or part sponsor a stall, or donate first prize for the raffle at the Fair, we would LOVE to hear from you! Please email the ptfa@christchurchinf. dorset.sch.uk if you have any ideas. Thank you.

Face painting workshop

The second face painting workshop will be on Friday 23rd June at 4pm at the school. It is open for anyone that would like to give it a go and can commit to helping on the face painting stall even for just half an hour. It is also another chance for those who came to the first workshop to perfect their skills and practice the designs we will be using at the fair. Children are welcome. Please speak to Trudi McDonald or email ptfa@ christchurchinf.dorset.sch.uk. Thank you.

Mufti Day Help Needed

Friday 16th June: Theme is 'Wear what you like!'

Help needed to sort donations between 9am and noon please.

Friday 30th June: Theme is 'Sportswear' from football kit to ballet tutu.

Help needed during day to set up the Fair.

If you can help please email ptfa@ christchurchinf.dorset.sch.uk. Thank you.

Dates for your diary

EVENT:

NEXT PTFA MEETING

DATE/TIME:

Tues 13 June NEW DATE!
7pm, School Staff Room

FVFNT:

MUFTI DAY

DATE/TIME:

Fri 16th June Fri 30th June

EVENT:

SCHOOL DISCO

DATE/TIME:

Year 1 Thurs 22nd June, 3.15-4.15pm Year 2 Thurs 22nd June, 4.45-5.45pm

Buying name-tags for uniform?

If you buy adhesive nametags for your child's uniform please buy from MyNameTag as the company collates all our orders monthly and sends us 20% of the total balance! You can order online at www. mynametags.com and use the code number, which is: 18980

www.mynametags.com CODE: 18980

Raise even more with the easyfundraising app

CIS has signed up to www.easyfundraising.org.uk, the UK's number one charity cashback platform, which works with over 3,100 shops and sites to help charities grow revenues.

Every time you shop through easyfundraising the PTFA can collect a free donation for the school. To support the scheme, simply scan in the QR code below or log onto the website to find out more



Scan the QR code to join the Christchurch Infant School Easyfundraising group.

PTFA Vacancies

The PTFA are looking for a new Treasurer and Secretary. Both roles are really valued by the PTFA and the school. If you're not sure what the role entails or you'd just like to chat it through, please speak to Trudi McDonald or email ptfa@christchurchinf.dorset.sch.uk. We'd love to hear from you. Thank you.

Ice-pops treat

We hope you enjoyed the ice-pops sold on Sports Days this year. The PTFA will be also be selling ice pops from the kitchen windows on both Mufti Days at the end of the school day.



SCHOOL DISCO Thursday, 22nd June

Year One, 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Year Two, 4.45pm - 5.45pm

Disco places can be booked on Tuesday the 20th and Wednesday 21st June from the end of the Year One corridor or through the office at other times. Year One ticket cost is £2 per child (or £2.50 on the door). There's no charge for Year Two, as the ticket is covered by the PTFA as a gift to our 'leavers'! Parents just need to advise if their child will be attending, so please come along to Year One corridor, so we can write down names.

Any help that parents can give at either disco will be greatly appreciated. We need at least eight helpers at each disco for them to run. Please let the PTFA know if you can help. Thank you!

PROSECCO PRIZE!

We'd love to know what you think of the PTFA and on the 23rd June we will be sending out a short survey to gain your views and feedback on the events we offer. The survey can be completed and returned to the school or online. All surveys completed and returned by the closing date will be entered into a prize draw to win a bottle of Prosecco!

